
 

 

Warm Clothes Needed 
 

 
 
It’s a great time to clean out the closet! 
 
Warm clothes are desperately needed by many here in Marin. We 
have received calls from two agencies requesting our help!  
 
It’s time to clean out the closet!!! 
 
Needed are men’s, women’s and children’s coats, jackets, 
sweaters, scarves, gloves and hats. 
 
 
Please help. You may place your donation in the bin in the 
vestibule to the right of the chapel doors!  We will sort 
according to size and deliver.  
 
The bin will be in the vestibule this weekend, December 10-11 
and the weekend of December 17-18 
 
 
Thank you very much for your thoughtfulness and generosity. 


